
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Coleraine Public Works department will be performing Fire 

Hydrant Flushing according to the following plan: 

Monday, October 6th – Third Addition 

Tuesday, October 7th – Second Addition 

Wednesday, October 8th – Start First Addition 

Thursday, October 9th – Finish First Addition 

Monday, October 13th – Birch & Bay Roads Addition 

This plan is dependent on other situations that may arise.  

If necessary, the flushing will move to the following week. 

 

If any discoloration appears in your water,  

please let it run for a few minutes, until it clears. 
 

 

 

 

Any concerns can be directed to Jason Tabaka at (218) 256-0336. 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

 
 

Fire Hydrant Flushing 2025 


